
From: Xavier  
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 5:00 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2024/0363/T 
 
hi 
i received this proposal to fell a beautiful pine tree to the ground. the tree is 
right at the boundary of 16 downside crescent and 77 lawn road. it is tall, very 
beautiful and quite unique. Also it creates some privacy between the houses 
on downside crescent and lawn road. it would be a big loss for the community 
and this conservation area if the tree was fell to the ground, so I personally 
object to this planning. 
yours respectfully, 
 
Xavier Menguy, 77 lawn road nw3 2xb 
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